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❖ WELCOME BACK!! We are excited and ready for a new 

semester!  

❖ HEALTH class: Health class is offered online through 

Edgenuity for the 2023-2024 school year. Starting Monday, 

January 8, all students who have Health on their schedule 

for Semester 2 will work on this course during 5th period. All 

assignments, quizzes, and tests are complete online only. An 

instruction sheet will be given to the students in their 5th 

period class. Unit deadlines for this course are on the 

information sheet and will be listed on the Newsletter 

calendar each month. 

Senior Information… 

• We have some deadlines coming up and important dates as 

we approach the end of the school year! You will find these 

on our monthly Newsletters and the school website. 

• FAFSA Information: Our Career Coach, Emily Ray, and Ms. 

Whiteside will be meeting with Seniors during Mrs. Eidson’s 

English classes on Wednesday, Jan. 10. All dual enrollment 

students will need to attend one of Mrs. Eidson’s classes 

when they are free that day OR schedule a meeting with 

Mrs. Ray or Ms. Whiteside.  

• Ordering Transcripts: Students Transcripts have been 

updated to show their 1st semester grades for this year. Use 

your Parchment account- www.parchment.com or the link 

on the Counseling Page to send a transcript. 

CALENDAR 
Jan. 9- Report Cards: Sent home with 
student. 
 
Jan. 10- FAFSA Information: The career 
coach and Ms. Whiteside will be meeting 
with Seniors during Mrs. Eidson’s English 
classes. **All dual enrollment students will 
need to attend one of Mrs. Eidson’s classes 
when they are free this day OR schedule a 
meeting with Mrs. Ray or Ms. Whiteside. 
 
Jan. 11-12- Counselors out of office: Ms. 
New and Ms. Whiteside will be off campus 
for professional development. If there is an 
urgent need, please contact the front office. 
 
Jan. 15- MLK Holiday: School Closed 
 
Jan. 23- ECTC Interviews: Any students who 
are new applying to ECTC will go for an 
interview on this day. These students should 
have returned the field trip form.  
 
Jan. 24- HEALTH: Unit 1 DUE 
 
Jan. 31-  
> Cap and Gown orders: The order form 

must be completed online at 
www.heygrad.net 

> Baby Pictures due: Email or bring by the 
yearbook room. Age range 6 months to 5 
years. 
 

Feb. 1- Senior student meeting: Students 
will meet with Ms. Whiteside and the Senior 
teacher sponsors. They will be given an 
informational packet regarding details for 
graduation and end of the year events. 
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